
From: c.andersonhayes
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: I"m having a difficult time understanding why Pers 1 retirees are being punished by not getting a consistent

COLA. My expenses keep going like I"m sure the majority of others in the legislature. Is the legislature"s reason
for not addressing the C...

Date: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 8:07:30 AM

CAUTION:External email.

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S9, an AT&T 5G Evolution capable smartphone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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